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Comments: I am writing to ask to not decommission the following areas of Park County.

-Rd 192/450

-Rd 10A parking area

-Rd 603

 

We as a family and community have enjoyed these areas for years (20+ years myself) and would hate to lose

access to any of these areas.  Closest to my heart is the parking on Rd 10A.  This is used by nearly all locals to

recreate and this year I saw dozens of people each weekend using this parking to harvest Christmas trees.  It

would saddens myself and my 9 year old daughter that we could lose our access to the parking/trails that she

has grown up hiking, snowshoeing and cross country skiing on.  Thank you for your consideration.


